
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Howick Historical Village 

    
Monday, 23 May 2022 

                                                             

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

To support our learning in Education Outside the classroom NHeW Tahi will visit the Howick 

Historical Village on Tuesday, 31st of May. We will be travelling by bus and leave school at 9.00 am 

and return to school at 2.15 pm. 

 

Please ensure your child: 

 

● is dressed in the correct school uniform with the correct shoes and a warm jacket/jersey. 

● brings his/her schoolbag. 

 

● brings a sandwich/lunch and a water bottle (snack pack will be provided). 

 

Please complete and return the slip below as soon as possible.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Theresa Bisset 

Trip Coordinator 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Howick Historical Village 

I understand that my child will be going to the Howick Historical Village on Tuesday, 31 May. 

 

Child’s Name: ____________________________________ Room: _____________________ 

 

Parent’s Signature: ________________________________     Phone: __________________                                                                


